RECEIVED
CARGILL MAR 03 1999
FERTILIZER, INC. AIR REGULATION

8813 Highway 41 South - Riverview, Florida 33569 - Telephone §13-677-9111 - TWX B10-876-0648 - Telex 52666 - FAX B13.671-6146

Certified Mail: Z 589 341 637
March 1, 1999

Mr. Al Linero, P.E.

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, Florida 32396-2400

Dear Mr. Linero:
Re:  Cargill Fertll.lzer, }nc. - Rlverv:gw Facility PCpjFL-25 D
No. 7 Sulfuric Acid Plant; Permit No. 0570008-025-AC
AIRS No. 0570008; Emission Unit 1D No. 004
This letter serves as the notification required in Specific Condition No. 2 (40 CFR 60.7) of the
above referenced permit. The date that construction of this facility commenced was February 22,

1999. If you have any questions please contact me at (813) 671-6369.

Sincergly

Kathy Edgemdn
Environmental Engineer

ce: Mormis, Jellerson
Rick Kirby, HCEPC
File P-10-7
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CARGILL RECEIVED
FERTILIZER, INC. o0t 22 18

8813 Highway 41 South - Riverview, Florida 33569 - Telephone 813-677-9111 - TWX 810—8?6-%5}33‘6159?“? RECHLATION
Certified Mail: Z 426 769 120

October 18, 1999

Mr. Al Linero, P.E.

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee. Florida 32399-2400

Dear Mr. Linero:

Re: Cargill Fertihizer, Inc. - Riverview Facility
No. 7 Sulfuric Acid Plant; Permit No, 0370008-0235-AC
AIRS No. 0370008; Emission Unit ID Na. 004

This letter serves as a notfication required in Specific Condition No. 2 (40 CFR 60.7) of the
above referenced permit. The anticipated date of initial startup of the above-referenced facility is
November 29, 1999, If vou have any questions please contact me at (813) 671-6369.

Sincefedy,

Kathy Edgemor
Environmental Engincer

ce: Morris, Jellerson
Rick Kirby, HCEPC
File P-10-7
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RECEIVED
CARGILL - DEC 27 1999
FERTILIZER, INC. BUREAU OF AR REGULATION

8813 Highway 41 Soulh - Riverview, Florida 33569 - Telephone 813.677-3111 - TWX 810-876-0648 - Telex 52666 - FAX 813.571.6146

Certified Mail: Z. 426 769 169
December 22, 1999

Mr. Al Linero, P.E. -
Florida Department of Environmental Protection

2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

Dear Mr. Linero:

Re:  Cargill Fertilizer, Inc. - Riverview Facility
No. 7 Sulfuric Acid Plant; Permit No. 0570008-025-AC
AIRS No. 0570008; Emission Unit ID No. 004

This letter serves as a notification required in Specific Condition No. 2 (40 CFR 60.7) of the
above referenced permit. The actual date of startup of the above-referenced facility was
December 26, 1999. [f you have any questions please contact me at (813) 671-6369.

Sincerély,

Kathy Edgemo
Environmental Superintendent

ce: Jellerson
Rick Kirby, HCEPC
File P-10-7

%

%

tpeycled paper



